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January 5, 2022 

SUBJECT: NWA 2022 Virtual National Policy Conference 

TO: State Agency WIC Directors 
All State Agencies 

Dear WIC State Agency Director: 

The National WIC Association (NWA) will hold its 2022 National Policy 
Conference virtually, from February 14-17, 2022.  

This virtual meeting is an opportunity for you and your staff to share strategies and 
learn more about promising practices to improve services for WIC participants. If 
you attend, WIC Program funds may be used for your registration fees.  

Additional information about registration and an agenda are available at:  
https://www.nwica.org/events/info/2022-nwa-national-policy-conference-#tab_eid-
114-about-the-conference.

If you have any questions, please contact your FNS Regional Office. 

Sincerely, 

AMY HERRING 
Acting Director 
Supplemental Food Programs Division 

Food and Nutrition 
Service 

1320 Braddock Place 
Alexandria, VA  
22314 
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